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Dear Sir or Madam, 

 

As a 5th generation Oregonian whose family came to the Oregon territory in 1853 

and helped settle this State, I am both very concerned and disappointed that the 

Democrats dropped a 64-page amendment into SB 348, which is intended to fast 

track Measure 114. The right to own arms is protected under the 2nd Amendment of 

the US Constitution signed in 1791. Oregonians, like all American's, cherish our 

rights passed down by our forefathers. I am confident that Measure 114 will be 

deemed unconstitutional. Any attempt by the Democratic Party of Oregon to 

circumvent that process is wrong, unethical and immoral.  

 

As a 66-year-old Native Oregonian, I am strongly recommending that SB 348 be 

rejected. Let the legal process determine the legality of Measure 114. 

 

Cordially, 

Steven Pengra, Redmond, Oregon 

Great, Great Grandson of Bynon Johns Pengra, Oregon Pioneer 


